Roberta DiMezza

From: Steven Goldin <sgoldin1@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 28, 2021 8:03 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: HOUSE H6464

Dear Sirs/ Madams

Please consider how difficult it currently is for a small property owners to provide quality housing at an affordable price. This legislation would make it more challenging to rent at an affordable price to those that need and deserve such affordable housing. It would protect those that are not responsible and hurt good landlords and good tenants.

Steven Goldin owner of 6 units Warren and Barrington Sent from my iPad 401-338-9747